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From our Pastor... UPCOMING EVENTS  
 

Ladies interested in having a Bible/book 
study, meet with Debby Robinson after      
worship next Sunday, July 1. 
 

Lunch Bunch, 11 AM, July 6 at Golden    
Corral 
 

CAMP at Refreshing Mountain, July 16-20  
Cost $255  Forms in lobby.  
 

MA Ladies Retreat at Skycroft,  Oct. 12 & 13     

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Special Announcements 
 

A toddler nursery worker is still needed for 
the 2nd and 4th Sunday of each month. Please 
see Starr Thurman if you can help. 
  

One brick = 6 Facebook check-ins, reviews, 
or Instagram location tags at FBCGV! Help 
build schools! We’re working with Causely 
and buildOn to make it happen. Promote the 
cause by adding #care4moms when you post.  
  

Ever Thought about Becoming a Stephen 
Minister?  Contact Denise Biddinger,          
301-788-9208 / mahjah88@gmail.com or 
Roger Vincent, roger_vincent@myactv.net. 
 Stephen Ministers are there: 
   …after the last child honks the horn and drives   
       away 
   …after your family/friends have heard it all and  
       you still need to talk 
   …after the funeral and you’re flooded with     
       emotions 
   …after your life switches to a new chapter,  
       you’re alone and drifting. 
Need an AFTER Person? Contact Iris       
Lehman, rlehman201@yahoo.com There is no 
charge for a Stephen Minister.  

Our Staff in HIS service... 

 

June 24, 2018 

Deacons Corner        
 

Ed Mayne      
301.676.6275     
EFMayne@aol.com   
 

Mark Ponton    
240.367.4522 
spontaneous7@comcast.net 
 

James Rogers    
301.471.5658    
james.rogers@dc.gov    
 

Cliff Stewart   *** 

301.788.8070 
cliffstewart25@gmail.com 
 

Roger Vincent   
301.992.6787  
roger_vincent@myactv.net 

  (*** = Deacon of the Week) 

   Meet our Missionaries  
 

  Frederick Rescue Mission 
 

   The Frederick Rescue Mission is a                
   Christ-centered ministry that provides  
   Residential recovery programs to the  
   homeless or chemically addicted,   
   food to the hungry, clothing and    

furniture to the needy and connection to the community through 
relationships.  At the mission located at 419 W. South Street, every 
program is driven by the desire to introduce people to Jesus Christ 
by meeting basic human needs and equipping others to do the 
same. The Mission is funded by donations from the community for 
the operation of programs and services such as:  Changed Life  
Recovery Program, Faith House, Bread of Life Food Ministries, 
Rescued Treasures Clothing Program, and many other projects.     
 

Mike Yoho 
Pastor 
240.405.2301  
mikeyoho 
@gmail.com 

Diana Krop 
Admin. Asst.  
to Pastor  
301.831.8694 
jdkrop@aol.com 

Glenn  
Robinson 
Worship Leader 
410.761.4045 
info@fbcgv.com 

Nick 
Harbaugh 
Youth Leader 
410.761.4045 
info@fbcgv.com 

Starr Thurman  
Valley Kids  
Ministries Coord. 
301.865.0367 
valleykids@fbcgv.com 
 

Terri Ponton 
Outreach  
Director 
240.367.4521             
info@fbcgv.com 

As of this writing on Sunday evening, I am much in prayer 
for Vacation Bible School (VBS) that will be this week.  By 
the time you read this, VBS will be history. Thanks so much 
to everyone who labored and worked together for this great 
week. A special thank you to Kat Spencer and all our lead-
ers - I am so blessed by you all. To God Be the Glory. 

If all goes as we planned, Deb and I have been safely 
tucked away in Lexington, KY enjoying the annual meeting 
of the messengers of the churches of the American Baptist 
Association. It is a privilege to serve the churches as one of 
the clerks of the association.  The clerks are responsible 
for recording the minutes of the meeting, producing the 
minute book and maintaining the roster of the churches 
that fellowship in our association. It is a busy week with 
meetings beginning on Monday evening and carrying 
through until Thursday afternoon.  Our current plan is to 
take Friday off and travel home on Saturday. We plan to be 

home by Sunday morning. 

Today, Bro. Nick Harbaugh will bring the message. Most of 
you know Bro. Nick as he has been with us since the be-
ginning of the year. I am thankful for his service and look 
forward to continuing to deepen our relationship as we 
serve the Lord together. Please pray that our Youth minis-
try will grow as we head into the fall and the start of a new 
school year. 

Looking ahead, we will be heading to camp in a few short 
weeks. The leadership is putting the final touches on camp 
planning and looking forward to a great week. Please pray 
for our campers and leaders as we prepare. We could still 
use a male leader or two to help with our campers.  Will 
you pray about this opportunity? If the Lord is leading you 
to help, please let me know. 

This is the Day that the Lord has made! Let us rejoice, and 

be GLAD! Bro. Mike  

mailto:mahjah88@gmail.com
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AWANA returns this fall. 
 

We have 4 floaters/aides for our 11 
AM Valley Kids class time. Please 
plan to stay downstairs during the 
entire service. Thank you! 
 

We need 1 helper for the Toddler 
Nursery for the 2nd and 4th Sunday. 
 

Schedule   
 

Infant Nursery (10 & 11 AM):   
June 24:  Meaghan Yoho / 
    Lauree Wolford Pierce 
July 1:    George & Lauren Gambrell 
July 8:     Mayne Family 
July 15:   Jen Bickish / Terri Ponton 
 

Toddler Nursery (10 & 11 AM):   
June 24:   Adam Pierce /  
     Helper needed 
July 1:     Julie & Cliff Redmond 
July 8:      Starr Thurman /  
     Helper needed 
July 15:    Helen Burdette /  
     Debbie Redmond 
 

As a reminder:  If you are scheduled for the 
infant or toddler nursery, the time frame will 
be 10:00 AM until 12:00 PM. Please be in 
the nursery by 9:50 AM. Thank you!  
 

Valley Kids at 10 AM:   
Starr Thurman & Joy Semelsberger 
 

Singing & Prayer Time at  
10:45 AM 
 

Sunday School at 11 AM    
4 yrs - 2nd Grade:  
June 24    Alexa Murphy 
July 1:      Joy Semelsberger 
July 8:      Desi Rogers 
July 15:    Kelly Escalante 
 

3rd - 5th Grade:     
June:     Flo Vincent                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 

Valley Kids Parents:  We use the 
KidCheck program which requires you 
to register your child(ren) at https://
go.kidcheck.com/signin.aspx?
action=register     
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Take your child downstairs and then 
pickup them up there after service.  
 

Safety Announcement    
No church-provided supervision for 
children available after services. 

SMYDEK :: Wednesday Summer 
Schedule!  We will be meeting every 
other Wednesday night for food, fel-
lowship, and growing in God through 
His Word. There will be special 
events - watch for the dates! 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer is here and school is out! 
We will be collecting non-
perishable breakfast and lunch 
items for the Greater Urbana Food 
bank. The children that receive free 
breakfast/lunch at school will now be 
home for the summer. The Greater 
Urbana food bank helps over 200 
families and about 150 children. 
Place donations in wooden bins in  
the lobby.  I've listed some non-
perishable items below. A print out of 
the items is located on the Outreach 
clipboard in the lobby:   

Fruit cups/applesauce cups,  
poptarts, cereals/instant oatmeal packs, 
powdered milk, Nutri grain bars,       
granola bars, peanut butter/jellies, easy 
mac n cheese, juice boxes, fruit chews, 
canned spaghetti o's, chicken noodle 
soup, snack packs of chips, crackers,  
& cookies 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

ITK - Interesting To Know 
 
 

A Christian counselor, Lori Ochs, 
uses our church as a meeting place 
for her clients. She offers her services 
to our church family at half her normal  
rate. Contact Lori @ 301.302.0020 or 
send her an email from her website: 
www.frederickchristiancounselor.com 
 

To schedule events held at the 
church:  Please contact Robin    
Murphy at 301.788.2316 
 

Newsletter items due to Diana Krop 
(jdkrop@aol.com) by noon on 
Wednesday.    

Mommies, Nannies, Babies, 
and Grandmas is led by Jill 
Yoho and Robin Murphy.  The 
group meets on Tuesdays,  
9:30 AM at the church for   
play time, fellowship, and a 
devotion.  
 

The Menôs Life Group is led 
by Phil Colangelo and meets 
the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays, 
7:45 PM, at his home (Rivers 
Edge Farm, 8709 Liberty 
Road, Frederick). The purpose 
is to learn and apply Biblical 
truths into our daily lives.  
 

Stephen Ministry classes    
Contact Denise Biddinger @  
mahjah88@gmail.com  or 
Roger Vincent @ 
roger_vincent@myactv.net 
if interested. 

 

Services         
 

Sunday:                      
Men’s Book Study   7:45 am  (breakfast)     
Sunday School  10:00 am          
Worship & Valley Kids 11:00 am    
 

Wednesday:                              

AWANA (Children’s)   6:30 pm  (Sept-April)                                              
 

Friday:  
The Lunch Bunch    11:00 am (1st Fri/month)   love God, love people, serve 

 

 

If you would like more info  
about this ministry,  

contact Denise Biddinger 
(Mahjah88@gmail.com). 

It was he who gave some to be 
apostles, some to be prophets, 

some to be evangelists, and some 
to be pastors and teachers, to   
prepare God’s people for works    
of service, so that the body of 

Christ may be built up.  
 

Ephesians 4:11-12 
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